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Part of 

20th September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 St George’s Guildhall - Thursday 29th September 2022 

 

I am delighted to inform you that our year 6 pupils have been invited to see a live play at The St George’s 

Guildhall (formerly known as the Kings Lynn Arts Centre) on Thursday 29th September.  The 40-minute 

performance has been specially commissioned by the Guildhall and covers the life and times of 

Shakespeare’s favoured comedian, Robert Armin.  

 

The coach will be leaving the school at shortly after 8:45am therefore please ensure your child arrives at 

school prompt.  We will be back at the school in time for lunch.  Children must wear full school uniform.   

 

There will be no cost for this trip.  To provide your consent please login to your ParentPay account and click 

on the ‘Guildhall’ trip/payment item.  All consents must be given no later than Monday 26th September 

2022.   

By providing your permission you will be accepting that you understand the following: 

 I fully understand and accept that, while the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all 

responsible care of my child, neither they, nor West Norfolk Academies Trust, can necessarily be held 

liable in respect of loss or damage to property or injury suffered by my child arising out of the 

educational visit/journey, unless such loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of West 

Norfolk Academies Trust, its employees or official volunteers.   

 I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical 

treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by medical 

authorities present.  Please provide any details of any medication that your child will need to have 

on the day on the reverse of this form. 

 I also confirm I am happy for my child to be transported by coach to and from this event.  I understand 

the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided.  I am happy for my child to share transport 

with other schools (namely West Lynn Primary and Clenchwarton Primary). 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Jordan  

Assistant Head & Class 3 Teacher 


